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Monday, 11 December 2023 

From the Principal 
Welcome to week 10. 

This will be the last newsletter for the term and year. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our 
community for their continued support of Tenambit 
Public School throughout 2023. Without the support 
of parents, carers and the wider school community 
many of the opportunities we offer our students 
would be substantially more difficult for both staff 
and students so for this we offer a massive thanks to 
all who have supported us this year. 

Tomorrow is our annual presentation day for our 
students. Our infants’ presentation day will begin at 
9:30am with our primary presentation starting at 
12:30pm. We are looking forward to experiencing the 
benefits of our new hall air conditioner which will 
hopefully make our presentation days this year and 
into the future more comfortable for everyone 
attending. 

The Year 6 clap out will take place on Friday 15th 
December.  It will begin at 2.40pm on the bottom 
field.  Parents  can  watch the  students from 
outside the fence along Maize Street. 

Next Monday the 18th and Tuesday the 19th of 
December, our staff will be engaging in professional 
learning offsite which will mean our school will be 
non-operational. All enquiries will need to be 
directed to the office no later than this Friday the 
15th of December. 

Have a safe and relaxing holiday break and we look 
forward to seeing most of you again in the new year.  

Luke Potts 

Countdown to Christmas - 14 Days till Christmas 

Uniform Shop 
Just a reminder that we have set our 'click and collect' 
days for the uniform shop over the Christmas break. All 
orders need to be placed via the Flexischools app. For all 
orders, use the same class your child is in this year. If you 
are new to the school, then please select the class 'New 
Starter 2024'. Please see the flyer attached for dates and 
times.  

We are also aware that this is the time of the year when 
families start to do a clear out of old uniforms. If you have 
uniforms that are still in good condition, please consider 
donating them to our school uniform pool. Clothes from 
the uniform pool are used to help out Tenambit families 
that may need a bit of extra support. All donations are 
greatly appreciated.  

School Calendar – Term 4 

Week 10 
Monday 11th December PBL Rewards Day – 

 Colour Run 
Tuesday 12th December Presentation Day 

K-2 @ 9.30am
3-6 @ 12.30pm

Thursday 14th December Canteen Closed 
Year 6 Farewell 

Friday 15th December Canteen Closed 
Year 6 Clap Out – 2.40pm 
Last day for students 

School Calendar – Term 1 - 2024 

Tuesday 30th January School Development Day 

Wednesday 31st January School Development Day 

Thursday 1st February Students return to school 
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Canteen Orders 
If your child has an order in and you are not able to send 
them to school because they are sick, you must ring the 
office by 9.20am to enable this order to be cancelled, and 
you will be refunded your money. 
 
After 9.20am it is too late to cancel the order as the food 
has already commenced preparation and the process of 
cooking has already started. 
 
I.O.U. 
If the school canteen has provided your student with a 
lunch order and sent an invoice home for payment, please 
note you can now log into Flexischools and use the I.O.U 
function to pay the money owing to the Canteen.  If you 
are trying to do this on the same day – please ensure you 
choose the date for the following day, (as cut off for 
everything is 9.15am) and the system will not allow you to 
enter it for the same date if after 9.15am. 
 
Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at  
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via the new School Bytes 
Parent Portal.  Instructions for downloading School Bytes 
has previously been sent home and was available in our 
previous Newsletters. If you require any assistance, please 
contact the office. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

A reminder that the 
administration office hours are 

8:30am to 3:15pm. 
 

There are no office staff in the 
morning until 8:30am, so please 
ensure you are visiting during 

the above hours. 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


